



PUBLIC NOTICE

for Boundary Changes for the 2025-2026 School Year Sand Springs and Sunburst elementary schools

Need for Proposed Changes

- Sunburst Elementary School is currently experiencing overcrowding, which impacts the ability to provide space for crucial programs.
- Sand Springs Elementary School has seen a decline in student numbers, and the proposed boundary changes aim to increase enrollment at this school.

Proposed Solution

Students in the highlighted area on the maps (found online/QR code) will have the boundary changed to switch schools from Sunburst Elementary to attend Sand Springs Elementary beginning the 2025-2026 school year.



Scan for more information about this proposed change.

Public Hearing

Time & Date: 6 p.m., Tuesday, March 18, 2025

Location: Davis School District Auditorium, 45 East State Street, Farmington

The public hearing will be held during the Davis School District Board of Education meeting. This will be another opportunity for community members to voice their opinions and concerns.